
*Dear [ name of Org] 
 
As you are aware, the City of Coeur d’Alene is purchasing the 47-acre property on the Spokane 
River known as the Atlas Waterfront Project.  
 
We are asking your organization to provide a representative to an approximately 25-member 
group (based on the six key community themes in the CDA 2030 Vision document) that will 
serve for one meeting on February 7, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in the Coeur d’Alene Public Library 
Community Room, 702 E. Front Ave.  
 
This diverse group of Community Organization Representatives (the COR Vision group) will be 
asked to help assess core community values, desires for the property’s development, and 
potential uses. Results will be used by a consultant as part of a financial feasibility and market 
analysis. There will be more community wide public meetings, after the COR Vision meeting 
that all are welcome to attend. 
 
For detailed Atlas Waterfront Project history and activity to date, visit 
cdaid.org/atlaswaterfront.  Review of this material will assure your representative is fully 
informed before the meeting. Please select an alternate should the first appointee become 
unavailable. In order to ensure fairness, please only send one representative to this meeting. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and value your participation. Any questions can be 
directed to [insert forwarded RSVP email at the City of Cd'A here]. Please RSVP by February 1 
at cdaid.org/CORVisionRSVP. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
City of Coeur d’Alene and CDA 2030 

http://www.cdaid.org/atlaswaterfront
http://www.cdaid.org/CORVisionRSVP

